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CURLING FUNNIES 

Q: What sport do hairdressers love? 
 A: Curling 

Q: Why are curlers such great artists? 
 A: They know how to draw. 

“Age is no barrier. It’s a limitation you put on 

your mind. ” – Jackie Joyner-Kersee 

2022-2023 Rock Handle Program FAQ’s 

1. If I purchased a rock handle 10 years ago can I get it back?  

 Yes, after all handles are installed in spring of 2023 there will be an opportunity to 

pick-up your old handle. 

2. What is the cost? 

 For a one-time purchase of $250 including taxes and all fees, you can have a curl-

ing stone handle personalized. That works out to only $25/year!   

 3. Can my corporation purchase an entire set of rock handles (8)?   

 Yes, please contact patti.ulrich@stvitalcurling.ca or ken.stevens@st.vitalcurling.ca 

to arrange. Phone 204-955-3820(Patti) or 204-470-5640(Ken) 

4. Do I get a keepsake with my purchase of a handle? 

 Yes, you will receive a Limited Edition leather logo SVCC winter toque.  

5. What is the length of time for my engraved rock handle to remain in the club? 

 Your engraved rock handle will remain in effect for a 10 year period.  

6. Can I purchase in person as opposed to online? 

 No—the sales are done via the SVCC website online only. 

7.  What is the length of the personalization allowed on each handle? 

 Each handle can accommodate up to 32 characters. (NOTE—a period, space, 

number and letter each comprise 1 character) 

8. What are the funds raised being used for? 

 All funds raised in this campaign go towards further updates to our facility including, 

but not limited to, main floor tables and chairs, upgrades in the lounge, new carpet 

in men’s locker room, and upgraded camera system on the ice. 
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Contact Us 

Got something for this newsletter? 

patti.ulrich@stvitalcurling.ca 

BOOKMARK us-

www.stvitalcurling.ca 

  

   

 

Please support our sponsors 

As you look around our club at the signs in 

the ice barn or our in-ice advertisers, 

please consider supporting their business-

es.  They give generously to ensure that 

our club stays strong and healthy for you all 

to enjoy—please consider supporting them 

in the businesses! 

November Double the Fun Contest 

(Nov 1st—28th) 


